TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF
REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of Norfolk Island residents and descendants of the original settlers of Pitcairn
Island draws to the attention of the House the pending proposal to Cabinet to change
governance arrangements on Norfolk Island. The Norfolk Island Chief Minister and the
Minister for Finance left the meeting with the Assistant Minister, the Hon. Jamie Briggs MP,
on 8 October 2014 with the view that the new model will not be the subject of community
consultation before, or after, the Cabinet’s and Parliament’s decision on such changes.

We therefore ask the House to: Before voting on any Bill to change governance
arrangements for Norfolk Island established by the Norfolk Island Act 1979 of the
Commonwealth, that the residents of Norfolk Island have the right to be provided the facts
and consulted at referendum or plebiscite and have a democratic say on the future model of
governance for Norfolk Island before any proposed changes are voted on by the House.






